
Public Rights of Way Report 4/10/23 

KI105, meant to be a bridleway, is too narrow to ride. The entrance is shown on the map as opposite 

KI107 but is further back on KI106 nearer to Woodcote. Local KCC Cllr. and rider notes owner of 

house disputes access right for horses from Gower- Rd - this has previously been raised with city Cllrs 

but not resolved. 

 

 

 


